Moors\Va

Country park and forest

Christchurch Borough Council and East Dorset District
Council (The Partnership) are committed to safeguarding
and promoting the welfare of children and young people,
as well as protecting vulnerable adults who may be at risk
of being abused or harmed.

The Partnership recognises that we all have a responsibility to protect
children, young people and vulnerable adults and has developed a
safeguarding protocol to ensure that effective practises are in place for all of
the Partnership’s activities.

Should you have any safeguarding concerns whilst visiting or using the
facilities at Moors Valley Country Park please contact the Duty Ranger at the
Information Point in the Visitor Centre who will discuss your concerns and
decide whether any further action is necessary.

Should it be decided further action is required the matter with be passed to
the Councils Safeguarding Lead Officer.

The Partnership is a statutory member of the Dorset Safeguarding Children’s
Board (DSCB) and the Dorset Safeguarding Adults Board (DSAB).

Should you require more in-depth safeguarding information please visit the
following web-sites:

Dorset Safeguarding Children’s Board
www.dorsetlscb.co.uk

Dorset County Council Safeguarding Adults from harm or abuse
www.mylifemycare.com/Adult-abuse

Moors Valley is a joint venture between East Dorset District Council and the Forestry Commission.



